
 

 

ELECTION PROCESS TIMELINE 
 
March 1, 2024 – The Fraternity shall publish a call for recommendations to Arch Chapter service.  
 
April 1, 2024 – Recommendations for Arch Chapter service due to the Fraternity. The Fraternity will promptly 
submit all qualified recommendations to the chairman of the board development committee by April 8.  
 
April 8-June 1, 2004 – The board development committee shall review all candidates. Videos of candidates will be 
posted ahead of elections.  All interviews of Officer candidates shall be open to members of Delta Tau Delta. Officer 
interview dates and times will be published no less than three days in advance.  
 
June 15, 2024 – The board development committee shall publish its nominations for service with no more than one 
candidate nominated for each role: 
 

• Vice Chairman 
• Treasurer 
• Student Director 
• Director at Large (six nominees) 

June 25, 2024 – Any director at large candidate reviewed by the board development committee but not nominated 
for one of the positions may submit a petition to the Fraternity to stand for election.  This petition must include the 
signatures of at least 30 undergraduates and six alumni in good standing equally representing three different 
chapters. Should the petition be complete as described he will be entered into nomination along with the nominee 
from the board development committee.  
 
June 28, 2024 – The CEO publishes a complete list of nominees to the membership and provides directions for the 
online election of directors at large  
 
July 1, 2024 – Electronic election of directors at large will begin 
 
July 15, 2024 – Election for directors at large concludes 
 
July 20, 2024 (At the latest) – Fraternity publishes results of director at large election to the delegates 
 
August 2, 2024 – The Chairman of the Karnea shall open election proceedings and request the Board Development 
Committee to report the list of nominees for the offices of: 
 

• Vice Chairman 
• Treasurer 
• Student Director 

 
The Karnea Chairman will call for any additional nominees.  Only those reviewed by the board development 
committee prior to Karnea are eligible for service. The Karnea will elect officers and the student director during the 
final business session.  
August 3 – The new Arch Chapter is recognized at the Karnea Banquet.  
September 1, 2024 – The new Arch Chapter assumes office. 


